Ref: LD/RHi/KB/Lateral Flow Test

6th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Lateral Flow Tests – Home testing



Barr Beacon School www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk

If you have given consent for your child to have a Covid-19 test in school, we will also be providing them with a pack of seven LFTs for home testing. These will be handed out when your child has their second test in school.

Your child has been provided with an LFT PIN number which should be stuck in their planner. When you conduct a test the PIN number is needed for you to report your child's result.

To report the result please use this link: https://forms.office.com/r/usU99SCzPQ

If your child needs an additional test because they have missed the opportunity to collect theirs, these can be collected from reception.

At present, the advice from the Department of Education is that we will only be providing LFTs until the end of September. We will update you if there are any changes to this.

Please forward any queries to postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms L Draycott

Headteacher









